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SUBJECT:

Citywide Street Slurry Seal Package 2-A Project — Agreements

RECOMMENDATION:

Approve an agreement with American Asphalt Repair & Resurfacing Co., Inc. for street repair work for the Citywide Street
Slurry Seal Package 2-A Project in the amount of $2,874,374 and establish a contingency reserve of $431,000; approve an
agreement with Ghirardelli Associates, Inc. for construction inspection support in the amount of $278,199.80 and establish
a contingency reserve of $29,000; and authorize the Public Works Director to execute the agreements in substantially the
form presented and issue change orders within the amount of the contingency reserves.

BACKGROUND:

The Citywide Street Slurry Seal Package 2-A Project (Project) is part of the Public Works Pavement Management Program.
The Project will repair approximately 17 miles of streets across approximately 95 locations with an Engineer’s Estimate for
the Project of $3,600,000.

Agreement with American Asphalt Repair & Resurfacing Co., Inc. (American Asphalt)
The Project was advertised on June 28, 2022, and a total of four (4) bids were received and opened on July 28, 2022. The
bids received are listed below in order of increasing bid amount.

Company Name Total Bid Amount
American Asphalt, Inc. $2,874,374.00
VSS International, Inc. $2,972,000.00
Doolittle Construction, Inc. $3,575,400.00
Pavement Coatings, Inc. $3,585,590.20

After review of the bid documents, staff determined that American Asphalt’s bid is the lowest responsible and responsive
bid and therefore recommends awarding the project to American Asphalt.

Agreement with Ghirardelli Associates, Inc.

Public Works does not have sufficient staff resources to inspect and oversee all construction activities. In May 2020, the
City issued a Request for Proposals for on-call construction management services including inspection, general
construction management, and specialty support services. Proposals were evaluated and three on-call construction
management firms were selected: CSG Consultants, Inc., Ghirardelli Associates, Inc., and MNS Engineers, Inc. Staff
requested proposals from all three on-call consultants and only Ghirardelli Associates and CSG Consultants submitted
proposals. Staff determined Ghirardelli’s scope and budget are appropriate for the requested support services, and based
on prior favorable experience working with Ghirardelli Associates, staff recommends awarding the construction inspection
agreement to Ghirardelli Associates, Inc.
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BUDGET IMPACT:
Sufficient funds are available in the Citywide Street Rehabilitation Package 2 - Citywide Street Slurry Seal Package 2-A
Project (#467008) to award these agreements.

ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATION:

This project is categorically exempt from CEQA as an “existing facility,” because it consists of the operation, repair,
maintenance, permitting, leasing, licensing, or minor alteration of existing public or private structures, facilities,
mechanical equipment, or topographical features, involving negligible or no expansion of use. (CEQA Guidelines Section
15301.)

NOTICE PROVIDED
All meeting noticing requirements were met.

ATTACHMENTS

Att 1 — Agreement (American Asphalt)

Att 2 — Agreement (Ghirardelli Associates, Inc.)
Att 3 — Location Map
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